General Membership Meeting of March 30, 2006
MEETING CAME TO ORDER @ 6:00PM
· UPDATE ON BARGAINING (Brennan): Proposals have been put forward. The County is reviewing submitted proposals: 
· CalPERS….(including retirees) 

· Retiree medical 

· Salary increase 

              Negotiation team met 3/29/06 Studies came back.      
*Travis still currently out on leave, however he is still on the bargaining team. 
· UPDATE ON UNIT MODIFICATION (Evans): 
· Brief history on de-certification process and explained why Plan A is to go forth with the unit Modification 

· SEIU agreed to let POs go and is cooperating with attorneys to present recommendations to let POs go. 

· Question section: 
· O’brien: “If people retire before the contract goes into effect, regarding medical, will it cover people who have retired?” 
· Paul answered: That is still a possibility, but has not yet been explored at this time. 

*Paul handed out PERB ruling that SEIU handled regarding the Standard of conduct. Looks as though it will more than likely be thrown out, or at the least be revised.
*Evans thanked POs for “staying on for the ride”, and also suggested that POs ask board members should they have any questions.
